
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 25, 2019 
 
It’s time to make the Town sparkle with a clean-up 
 
The Town of Vienna is ready to roll up its collective sleeves and spend a morning cleaning 
around the community. The next Town Clean-Up Day is scheduled for 9 am-noon Saturday, 
August 3, and, as always, volunteers are needed. 
 
Scouts, church and service group members, and students have helped Town staff pick up trash, 
remove invasive plants, and give the Town a general polish. 
 
Those interested in volunteering for the August 3 Town Clean-Up Day should contact Brandy 
Wyatt at bwyatt@viennavagov or call 703-255-5721. The Town recommends that volunteers 
wear pants and long sleeves, no matter how warm the day, and bring along trash pickers if they 
have them. The Town will supply gloves, trash bags, and other equipment. 
 
Volunteers will meet at the Town Green. Clean-Up Day is a rain or shine event. 
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